November 9, 2023
Greenwich Matchmaker LLC
Lory Kelsey
50 Glenn Rd.
Greenwich, CT 

Termination of Services Letter

This letter is to notify Lory Kelsey that her services as matchmaker are no longer requested. Ms. Kelsey has not provided the services she has promised as set down in an agreement with Stephen Hurley. This is also a notification that the questionable data she has submitted to myself will be kept confidential so long as I receive a full refund for the services.

Stephen Hurley
